Oregon Recovers supports the -2 amendment to HB 3245 as this bill addresses two primary concerns that we had relative to the
initial rollout of home delivery:

1. It expands the minor decoy program to home delivery, thus increasing compliance enforcement and reducing the risk of sales to
minors.

2. It brings all relevant stakeholders to the table to develop thoughtful, safe policies that minimize public health impacts to our
communities.

We still have some concerns regarding how third party delivery platforms are held liable, however, and we encourage the task force
to develop policy recommendations that clearly lay out what parties are liable for violations and to what extent.



